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First name: Jeff

Last name: Mortensen
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Title:

Comments: | have lived in the 3A3C area for 25 years and have spent hours out in the forest hunting, fishing and
hiking. | love our outdoors.

| have noticed over the last ten years the number of horses increasing drastically specifically on FS 139, FS300
roads as well as along the AZ260 at Forest Lakes!

While | love horses, | am not a fan of what they are currently doing to our forest in the above described areas!

I would also like to mention that these horses in my opinion are not "wild" but un managed and out of control
domestic horses!

As herd size increases so does the damage done to our forest! AZGF manages our wildlife but nothing is being
done to address the horse over population in that area.

| support just about any means to reduce/remove these domestic horses from the 3A3C area.

Thanks,



